
 

 
 

Chelmsford North East Bypass update 

 
We are pleased to announce the Chelmsford North East 
Bypass project is moving into the next stage of 
development. 

As part of the this you may see more activity in the 
proposed scheme area as we undertake archaeological 
investigations to help inform and develop the detailed 
design for the bypass. 

This will involve the excavation of several evaluation 
trenches measuring 30x1.8m to assess the potential for any archaeological remains and any impact 
the scheme would have on them. 

We will carry out the archaeological investigations during the day and over the next three months. 

This work will ultimately support the planning application for the new bypass which is due to be 
submitted later this year. 

If you have any queries on these works or the wider North East Bypass scheme please email the 
project team at cneb@essexhighways.org. 

For more information visit the scheme website. 
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Major Projects Facebook Page 

 

 

  Interested in keeping up to date with all the latest major project 
information? Follow our new page on Facebook for regular 
updates on projects happening across the county. 
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